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Please support HB4002 to recriminalize drug use. The most vulnerable are not the 

mentally ill drug addicted on the streets. The most vulnerable are the hardworking 

taxpayers/voters in Oregon who need safe and clean neighborhoods, safe places for 

kids to walk to school, for elders to walk dogs, for folks using mobility scooters and 

wheelchairs to use sidewalks. Crime including residential burglaries and car 

theft/vandalism is out of control. The most vulnerable are folks trying to make 

Portland clean, safe, civilized again. Get the drug addicted into treatment and off the 

streets. Save Oregon. 


